
VOLUME 18, ISSUE 6	 FEBRUARY 2022

Starstruck News

609-545-0980 | www.starstruckdanceacademynj.com | sdadancer@hotmail.com

Starstruck Dance Academy’s year-end performance is an exciting finale to the dance year! We seek to 
produce a top quality show and lasting memories for dancers and audiences alike. 


We are celebrating our 18th year of dance 

and excited to share the magic with you!


Friday, June 10th, 2022 

&


Saturday, June 11th, 2022

@ Stockton University 

Performing Arts Center


All students/classes will perform in both shows with the exception of a few younger classes. Dress rehearsal schedule & 
further details & schedules will be included in the Recital Handbook distributed March/April 2022.   

Ready ~ Set ~ Recital!

2nd installment due February 15th


$40 per student; $22 per additional class/costume 

has been applied to all student accounts  


Payments may be via cash/check anytime or via CC in your parent portal anytime before 
2/15/2022.  If you are signed up for auto pay, we will automatically run the card on file on 

the 15th.  


The 3rd and final RSR installment is due on April 15th, 2022.  

Dancin’ Through the Yea

http://www.starstruckdanceacademynj.com



Classes will begin learning their recital dances now 
that the holidays are behind us. Good attendance 
between now and the recital are especially 
important. Our goal is to complete all recital 
choreography by Spring Break so that we have the 

classes after break to clean and polish everything for the final performance. 
It is extremely difficult to choreography without every students present. 
Please try your best to attend all classes each week. If it is necessary to miss, 
please contact us and let us know via phone call or email. 


FEBRUARY 2ND 	    KATIE W


FEBRUARY 4TH	    MARGO M


FEBRUARY 11TH	   KATIE M


FEBRUARY 17TH	    FIONA H


FEBRUARY 26TH     HEATHER T


FEBRUARY 28TH	    SOPHIA D

A friendly reminder!  The Family Center is thoroughly 
cleaned and disinfected daily.  Proper hygiene is 
expected at all times. If you, or your child has (or 
may have) a questionable health concern (such as a 
cold, stomach bug, the flu, strep throat, pinkeye, etc.) 
please be responsible and  DO NOT send them (or 
yourself) to the Family Center.  We greatly appreciate 
your cooperation!

SDA’s Winter Weather Policy

In general if the schools cancel or close early due to 
inclement weather, we will do the same. Safety is of 
importance for all of our SDA families and staff. 

	 In the event of inclement weather, we will 
send an email, RoboText & RoboDial to the contact 
info we have on file.  We will also post studio closings 
to our website, Facebook, Twitter & Instagram.
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SDA WILL 

BE CLOSED 

FRIDAY, 
FEBRUARY 

18th - 
MONDAY 

FEBRUARY 
21st

for Presidents 
Day Weekend

Please notify us if your dancer will be logging into 
class virtually.  All of our studios are equipped with 
the capability to Zoom each of our classes so that our 

dancers who are not able to  attend classes in 
person can still dance, safely, at home. 

Click on this link to join your class


https://us02web.zoom.us/j/6610364250?
pwd=MktiSENKYjF5akppdk1sK0VmSDI5QT09 


Zoom Meeting ID: 661 036 4250 Passcode: sdaonline


https://us02web.zoom.us/j/6610364250?pwd=MktiSENKYjF5akppdk1sK0VmSDI5QT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/6610364250?pwd=MktiSENKYjF5akppdk1sK0VmSDI5QT09
http://www.starstruckdanceacademynj.com
http://www.starstruckdanceacademynj.com/
https://www.facebook.com/StarstruckdanceacademyNJ/
http://www.apple.com/
https://twitter.com/starstrucknj
https://www.instagram.com/starstruckdanceacademy/
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